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Felix Editor’s Report to Council, 11th June 2007 
by Andy Sykes 

 
 
Felix’s financial state 
 
Of course, you will have noticed Felix has not been published for the last few weeks. 
This is because the Honorary Senior Treasurer for the Media Group, Dr Sunny Bains, has 
decided that Felix will not be allowed to run on credit, having exhausted all the funds in 
our account. 
 
The reason we’ve exhausted all our funds is that invoices have been going unpaid by 
advertisers. Dave and Aziz have got to work on it, and cheques have been arriving 
(around £4000 in the last week). Hopefully, Felix will have a cash surplus at the end of 
the year. 
 
 
One last Felix? 
 
Assuming the printers will still allow us to print, I intend to publish one last issue of 
Felix, to be released on the Monday of the last week of term (18th). Dr Bains has agreed 
to allow this expenditure. 
 
 
The Handbook 
 
The format for the handbook has been decided after a meeting with the new sabbs, Eric 
Lai, and Alex Mckee. These should reduce the cost of the handbook and increase its 
usefulness to new and returning students. 
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